
 
Warranty Communication 
 Audi Warranty  Number: AWC-18-04 

Subject: Fuel tank refill for vehicles receiving the TDI 
 emissions modification Date: Jan 31, 2018 

Dealers: U.S., Puerto Rico This document conveys general 
Warranty information. 
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This communication is to remind dealers that any customer-owned vehicles on which the TDI emissions 
modification is performed should be returned to the customer with a full tank of fuel after the emissions 
modification is performed.  

The fuel tank refill is mandatory, and dealers will be reimbursed for the full cost of the refill.  The fuel tank 
refill was provided for in the booklet that was sent to customers in connection with the TDI settlement.  

Warranty coding for the fuel tank refill can be found in the following “Customer Delight” coding 
documents, which are available on Audi Warranty Online: 

• AWA 17-13 for Gen 2.1 3.0L vehicles 
• AWA 18-02 for Gen 2 PC 3.0L vehicles 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Questions or concerns may be directed to Audi Warranty at 866.677.2834 or AudiWarranty@audi.com. 


